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Family Picnic – Friday 5th May 2023 
 

 

 

11th April 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Coronation of His Majesty The King will take place on Saturday 6th May. To mark this historical 

event, St Alban’s will be hosting a family picnic on the school field. Families are invited to this event on 

Friday 5th May from 1pm (please note change of time from the Newsletter).  

If families are unable to attend the picnic, then please do not worry, children can stay with the class 

teacher and join in with the celebrations.  

The Royal Picnic   

• We are asking children to get creative and make a royal crown to parade at the picnic.  We 

can’t wait to see the results!  

• Dress code - red, white or blue- or all three colours combined.  

• The PTA will be selling soft drinks, tea and coffee.  

• Please bring picnic chairs or a blanket to sit on. 

• The picnic celebration will finish at 3:00pm, parents can leave with their children before this 

time.  

• Bring your cameras, Mrs Whyman and Mr Thompson are setting up a Royal Photo Booth and 

want to take lots of photos.  

• If it rains, then sadly the family picnic will be cancelled. Although children can still dress in red, 

white and blue and parade their crowns. 

 

The Big Help Out  

• To mark His Majesty The King’s Coronation thousands of organisations across the country are 

getting together to give us all the chance to help out in our own local communities. School is 

closed on Monday 8th May, when people are being encouraged to volunteer their time. To 

support this initiative, we are collecting produce for Rotherham Food Bank at the picnic.  If you 
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would like to donate, Rotherham Food Bank have asked for tinned potatoes, tinned vegetables, 

tinned fruit, tinned meats, long life milk, pasta sauce, tinned custard and tinned fish.  
 

We do hope that you can join us for the royal picnic, however, we are mindful that it can be 

difficult for parents to attend school events due to work commitments. If this is the case, then 

please be reassured that your child will still have a fantastic time with their teachers and school 

friends.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Gurner  

Headteacher  


